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Comments: As a 25 year resident of inholdings in the Carson National Forest in the northern NM mountains,I feel

qualified to comment that all cattle should be removed from public lands.  The devestation that I have personally

witnessed in the riparian areas has long since convinced me that this is an insane practice that is destroying all

the shade bearing, fruit bearing, seed bearing flora,  turning this drought stricken area into a wasteland. A

complete revision is absolutely imperative. 


